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Vehicle washing can only be done by Members or registered occupants of 
Highlands Cooperative.  Vehicles of friends and family are not to be washed on 
Highlands’ property. 
 
Vehicle washing must be done in the parking lot only.  No vehicles are allowed to 
be driven on the lawn or sidewalk. 
 
A nozzle must be attached to the end of the hose so that the water can be turned 
on and off. 
 
Reminder:  When a Member needs to go into another Member’s flower bed to 
hook up the hose, the Member should take extra care to ensure that he/she does 
not damage the shrubs or flowers. 
 


